
 

Thursday 14 January 2021 

Racing NSW has taken further expert advice with respect to the protocols in place to manage the 

COVID-19 cluster in Queensland.  

Greater Brisbane Area and Grand Chancellor Hotel - Brisbane 

Essential Personnel (Including race club employees) who reside in or have attended after 

12.01am on 2 January 2021, the Queensland Local Government Areas of Brisbane, Moreton 

Bay, Ipswich, Redlands and Logan are not permitted to attend licensed racecourses or licensed 

premises until such time as they have provided Racing NSW with the results of a negative COVID-

19 test prior to attending a NSW Racecourse or licensed premises. 

General Public who resides in or have attended after 12.01am on 2 January 2021, the Queensland 

Local Government Areas of Brisbane, Moreton Bay, Ipswich, Redlands and Logan are now 

permitted to attend NSW racecourses and licensed premises without having to obtain a negative 

COVID-19 test, subject to that person not having attended a location or travelled on transport 

identified by the NSW Government as being a close or casual contact to COVID-19 in the link 

below.  

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates 

Grand Chancellor Hotel – Brisbane 

Persons that have attended the Grand Chancellor Hotel in Brisbane from the 29th of December 

2020, or have been in contact with a person that has, are not permitted to attend a NSW 

racecourse or licensed premises until further advice from Racing NSW. 

Map of Queensland Local Government Areas of Brisbane, Moreton Bay, Ipswich, Redlands and 

Logan below. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates


 

 

 

 

 

 


